
In Memory of Mardi
February 12, 2001 – August 14, 2014

Loved always and forever our Little Blue Dog with the Big Heart. We will keep your fighting 
spirit alive by helping others with the knowledge we gained from loving you.  Nancy and Nico

 
Toby’s Foundation has committed $35,000 to fund important new epilepsy research in 2015. 
Please make your most generous donation to help us support the research. Blood samples are 
needed from affected dogs. Please see the information below to make a donation and submit a 
blood sample from your affected dog. Thank you.

Toby’s Foundation
Making Tracks to Defeat Canine Epilepsy

Submit blood samples: www.tobysfoundation.org/samples.htm
Online donations: www.tobysfoundation.org/Donors.htm

Mail donations to: Toby’s Foundation, Inc., PO Box 7321, Laguna Niguel, CA 92607
Your gift is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. 

Please check with your employer about a matching gifts program.

For the latest information visit www.tobysfoundation.org
Email tobysfoundation@tobysfoundation.org 

Sign up online to receive “Toby’s AussiE-Update” Newsletter.


